
 Waterloo Street Committee Meeting 

Monday December 20, 2021            6:30 pm     Waterloo City Hall – Second Floor 

Officials Present- T. Smith, J. Hopkins, M. Buettner, S. Notheisen, R. Row, J. Trantham, K. 

Buettner, C. Heller, S. Kennedy, T. Birk and N. Krebel.   

 

Petitions by Citizens on Non-Agenda Items – None 

CONTRACT FOR ROGERS STREET/ROSE LANE EXTENSION – T. Birk presented a copy of the 

DRAFT that Monroe County wrote to join the city and county in the extension of Rogers and 

Rose. It includes the requirement of 1.1 million dollars from each the city and county to 

purchase the property needed and start the engineering for the roadways. Motion by S. 

Notheisen to accept the draft as presented, 2nd by K. Buettner with unanimous vote by the 

committee to accept. 

VETERANS DRIVE- T. Birk stated that he is waiting until the new 16” water line is in to the new 

water tower behind the VFW before Veterans Drive is resurfaced. 

MORRISON AVENUE- T. Birk stated that he is still waiting for IDOT approval before moving on 

with Morrison Avenue rebuild. He is hoping for a January 2022 approval from IDOT. 

2022 STREET PROJECTS- T. Birk passed out the 2022 Waterloo Streets Project proposal and 

there was discussion on each area of the proposal. The ADA plan for Market Street from Rt. 156 

(Front St.) North to Hamacher was discussed. IDOT will pay for roto-milling/paving Market 

Street but the city must pay for ADA sidewalk along roadway. T. Birk stated that a Change Order 

was issued for the North Moore Road project near Gibault High School to relocate a sanitary 

sewer lateral.  

COMMENTS – J. Hopkins stated he was concerned about the appearance of Main Street in the 

uptown area. T. Birk stated the roadway is in good condition but the covering applied several 

years ago is peeling and leaving the roadway looking patchy. 

MOTION TO CLOSE MEETING by K. Buettner, 2nd by S. Notheisen with unanimous vote by 

committee at 7:21 p.m.   

Submitted by Jim Trantham 

 


